
 
 

 

Friday 26th January 2018 

 

 

CLASS NEWS 

  

We have had an exciting week learning about life in 

Africa. We had a look at some real African artefacts and 

had a go at making our own African necklaces. 

 

We have also listened to traditional African music and 

played with real African instruments. 

 

If your child has visited another country, we would love 

it if they could bring in a photograph (showing cultural 

food or a famous building would be great) to support our 

learning in Geography/Understanding the World next 

week. 

 

Thank you for attending our Writing Workshop after 

school yesterday. It was lovely to see you there! 

 

If you have any old pots, pans and spoons we would be 
grateful if you would donate them for our mud kitchen! 

 

As we change our shoes to go outdoors in wet weather, 

we kindly ask that shoes are labelled so they don’t get 

mixed up. 

Please ensure PE kits are in school. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Thursday 25th January- writing workshop for Reception parents 3.15 in Acorns classroom. 

 

ROLL OF HONOUR 

This week’s Learner of the Week is: 

Toby Beardsworth 

This week’s BLP Hero is: Taylor 

Casey 

Maths Award: Joe Beresford 

Writing Award: Ayla Harkins 

Reading Award: Tabitha Grimshaw 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important information 

Please ensure home reading books and 

homework are in school every Monday, 

ready to be changed for Wednesday.  

Please sign the reading book record so we 

know how your  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


